WOLFEBORD ECONOMIC DEVELCPMENT COMMLITTEE
WEONESDAY, AUCGUST 7, 1984

REGULAR MEETING

MINUTES
Mamnhers Frasent; Shirley Ganemn, Chairman, Pam Beig, Barbara

Jackson and Bill Welbhe

Membars Absent: Dennis Flante and Tony Triglo
Staff: FRobin MocNally, Secretary
Dthers Fresont: Rob Houseman, Town Flannear, David Booth,

Fianning Board Chairman, and Joyes Davis, Planning Board Vice-
Chslrman

Crhalrman Ganem called this meeting to order at 7:50 AM In the
First NH Bank Conference Room.

Decign Reviaw:

David Booth, Bob Houseman and Joyee Davis discussed Deslgn Review
with the members,

Sharon Severy, Chamber of Commerce had discused the ldea of the
husiness community having input into the design review., David
Booth stated that they are willing to talk, listen and discuss
suggestions and possibly meet with the Chamber group.

David Beoth further talked about the outrsach program to educate
diffarent groups on the design reviaw,

Mambaer dlscussed the sign ordinance.

Diacusgsion TLeams:

Chalrman Ganem asked Rob Houseman 1f he has aver encounterad a
Planner with the duties of Code Enforcemant. Rob Houseman
explained the previously he was Director of Planning, Zoning and
code Enforcement. The Codes Officer was his amployse, The
position was set in such a way the he was the Zoning
administrator rendering final interpretation of the Zonling
Ordinance, The Chief Code Officer was the enforcement agent
dealing with zoning violations wnich are frequent., It was
sxplained how zoning viclations were noticed. Reob Houseman
Further explained that the codes officer was half time although
this placed a lot of code enforcement on him.
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meb Mowsaman Informed Lhat committes that hae has 2enf & Lather
the MH Main Streabt Progean aaking them to place wne Tewgrr Of T
Tiat of interssted communities for futurae consideration and grant
applicativns. Jeff Taylor, Niraector of the OFffice of Stats
Glanning hat been contacted and has informed Mr, Houseman that
nine communities have submitited letters af interest, no monles
havae been awarded at this time, no applicabions have besn filad
at this time and that thay are ipoking to have Lhree communities
Ffor the next three yeprs considered for the Main Street Program.

Business Wisitation:

sam Berg reported that she 1s still walting for some of bhe
questionsrs.,  When she recaives the information 1L will be
forwarded to John Simpsor at the State and results would bhe
pxpectad,

Fusiness Fark:

chailrman Ganem stated that she will try to have David Ford and
Tony Triolo present at the next meeting to discuss the bhusiness
park,

Other Busingss:

Bill Weibhe informad the commlltes that this will he nis last EOC
Meeting as he 1s resigning the committes., Mr, Walbe stated thé
e has many other commitments and 1s no ionger able to devole hls
time to the committes,

The next maeting will be held on August 71, 1994,
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